
 

11 March 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

The Suthers School Adaptation of HAIRSPRAY! 
 

We are very pleased to announce that our Performing Arts enrichment group have been working on our 

first ever school production, an adapted version of ‘Hairspray!’ I am delighted to inform you that the 

performance will take place at The Newark Academy Theatre on Thursday 23rd May 2019.  

 

The performance will commence at 7.00pm. Should you wish to come along and support the students 

involved, tickets will be on sale in the school office from Monday 18th March 2019. Tickets are priced at 

£5.00 per adult and £3.00 per child/Suthers student.  

 

The deadline for advanced sales is Friday 17th May 2019 and tickets will be allocated on a first come, first 

served basis so please book early to avoid disappointment. Thank you for your support and we hope to see 

you there! 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

  
 

Nicole Friend 

Reception/Admin Assistant 

Performing Arts Enrichment 


